
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1766/2023-24                  20.03.2024 

 

Circular (KG  to Gr. 12 ) 

Dear Parent, 

 

Subject: Used Books Recycling Campaign  

 

To create an awareness on Waste Management in connection with the Year of 

Sustainability, we are launching a drive to collect used books, newspapers and 

other paper materials. Students are encouraged to be a part of this initiative, which 

aims to inculcate a caring attitude towards the environment. 

 

It will be highly appreciated if your ward brings old books, newspapers, magazines 

etc., in neatly packed covers, to the designated collection points. Please note that 

the campaign will be from 21st March to 18th April 2024. 

 

Looking forward to your valuable support. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 


